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Huddlestock Fintech AS will publish its financial results for the third quarter 2024 on Thursday 21 November 2024 at 07:00

CEST.  

 

The Company's Chairman of the Board, Øyvind Hovland, and the CEO Leif Arnold Thomas, will host webcast presentations of

the results in Norwegian and English on the same day, followed by Q&A sessions. 

- Norwegian presentation and Q&A, at 10:00 CEST 

- English presentation and Q&A, at 12:00 CEST 

 

To participate, please register your interest with:  

investorrelations@huddlestock.com   

Contacts

Leif Arnold Thomas, Chief Executive Officer, Huddlestock Fintech AS, +47 982 15 520, leif.thomas@huddlestock.com

About Huddlestock Fintech AS

Huddlestock is an innovative technology software provider through its Investment-as-a-service offering, with full operational

service support and a leading financial Consultancy services business. We deliver innovative and sustainable technology

and operational solutions to companies offering financial products and services.

Find out more at huddlestock.com

Attachments

Download announcement as PDF.pdf
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